
Government of West Bengal 
Directorate of Vocational Education and Training 

Karigari Bhawan 
Plot-B 7, Action Area-Ill, New Town, Kolkata- 700 160 

Tele ( 033) 2324 7892 , E-mail- wbdvet@gmail.com 
Memo No. 01-VET /spcl/2020-21 Dated, Kolkata, 24th December,2020 

URGENT NOTICE FOR INTEREST OF THE STUDENTS 

HOl of all running VTCs in the state are requested to see the link given below: 
https://forms.gle/.NVpHSmBPBpYkHrwu9 
Kindly sent the bank account details of the present CLASS-XII ( Vocational ) students of your VTC who have filled-in Examination Form for H.S.(Vocational) Examination -2021 as REGULAR CANDIDATE . Pl. send it through the Google Format using the link given above within 30 December 2020 positively.

Kindly ensure that the student is studying in vocational classXII only so that he/she can not be able to receive financial help from the Govt. of West Bengal from any other course of study for the purpose of tablet/ smart phone. 

Your cooperation is earnestly solicited 

I 24/12/2020 
(Biplab Kumar Ray) 

Additional Director of Vocational Education & Training ,West Bengal 
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